
Toronto Seniors Housing Corporation 
appoints Tom Hunter as CEO

Toronto Seniors Housing Corporation’s 
Board of Directors is pleased to confirm 
the appointment of Thomas (Tom)  
Hunter as their first Chief Executive  
Officer starting May 16.

Tom joins Toronto Seniors Housing  
Corporation from CityHousing  
Hamilton, where he has served as Chief 
Executive Officer since 2015. 

He is a trusted leader and respected community builder. He has 
partnered with external agencies to raise the standard in supportive 
seniors housing and improved the well-being of vulnerable 
populations through community collaboration. 

Tom is eager to welcome tenants and staff on June 1 when the  
corporation officially begins operations.

For more information about the appointment, please visit
torontoseniorshousing.ca.  

Toronto Seniors
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Contact the Client Care Centre at 416-981-5500 if you need this poster in 
an alternate language or format.
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